Page 1 0of 3

¥ GEBGRION s

SHEARERWEG/ROAD TELEFOON/TELEPHONE (03 Y
LADYSMITH, 3370 FAKS/FAX (038) 637

POSBUS/P.O. BOX 89

29 April 2024
Dear Parents

We will transition to Winter Uniform on Monday 6 May and all learners will have to wear full Winter Uniform
to school (A change over period of two weeks will be in effect from 6 May 2024). We are very proud of our
uniform and it forms a large part of our identity here at Egerton. | therefore ask that you as parents adhere to the
policy, as you agreed to all policies at the school when you enrolled your child. We ask that you monitor your
child’s uniform and ensure a proper fit. Skirts and pants have to be of the proper length, we have noticed that
some learners are wearing skirts or pants that are too short.

Winter Uniform:
Girls:

e  Green Egerton Skirt or Green Egerton Slacks.

e Grey Long socks with Egerton colours (Green and White stripe).

e Long sleeve White shirt.

e Egerton School tie.

e  Green Egerton pullover and or

e  Green Egerton Jersey and or

e  Green Egerton Blazer.

e Black school shoes.

e  Girls may wear Bottle Green Stockings instead of slacks. (Without School Socks)
e Egerton Scarf. (Optional)

e  Grey shorts or longs.

e Grey long Egerton socks.

e Long sleeve White school shirt.
e Egerton School tie.

e  Green Egerton pullover and or
e  Green Egerton Jersey and or

e  Green Egerton Blazer.

e  Egerton Scarf. (Optional)

Learners are allowed to wear a School Tracksuit to school up to Grade 3. Grade 4 to 7 may not wear a tracksuit
to school but may wear these tracksuits to sport matches with sport uniform. Grade 4 to 7 may wear a Padded
Track Top in place of a Blazer. Please note that Beanies are part of the Sport Uniform but may be worn early
morning to school.

Kind regards

Mr. H.L. Slabbert

Principal
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Please find attached photos of the correct school uniform.
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